
The Municipality of the Township of Wentworth
will soon begin work to install a new culvert on
Glen Road. More details to come.

To ensure everyone's safety, the Municipality
thanks you for your collaboration and
vigilance.
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Since 2017, the MRC d'Argenteuil has been
making repeated requests to the Quebec
government to raise awareness of the
dangerous nature of Highway 50.

Driven by the urgent need to act, the Argenteuil
MRC decided to be proactive and launch its
own regional awareness campaign.

Autoroute 50: regional
campaign

Map

https://argenteuil.qc.ca/autoroute-50-la-mrc-dargenteuil-sinquiete-des-delais-dexecution-des-mesures-de-securite-annoncees-et-lance-une-campagne-de-sensibilisation-regionale/
https://wentworth.ca/database/image_usager/2/avis/2024/R%C3%A9seau%20routier%20-%20Installation%20d'un%20ponceau%20-%20chemin%20Glen.pdf


SERVICES

Citizen portal VOILÀ!

Online permit
application

Drop-off point at
Town hall

You can submit your permit applications
online using the Voilà! platform:

Building permit
Renovation permit
Tree felling permit

The Town Planning and Environment
Department remains available to answer all of
your questions!

Directly at Town hall, you can drop off and
recycle the following items:

Oral care product
Spray bottle head, pump and product cap
for air fresheners and household cleaning
products
Blades and razors
Pens, highlighters, mechanical pencils,
markers
Ink and toner cartridges
Batteries
Cork stoppers

Special
collection for the
ecocenter

The second special collection for the Ecocentre takes
place on Wednesday, August 21. 

You must reserve your place before Friday, August 16 by
contacting the Municipality at 450 562-0701 or at
info@wentworth.ca

https://www.wentworth.ca/Accueil/affichage.asp?langue=2&B=240


SERVICES

Write us

Free mulch
distribution

The Wi-Fi room
accessible to all

The Township of Wentworth invites you to
come and collect mulch for free on Friday,
August 16 from 9 a.m. to 11 a.m., at town hall
(175, chemin Louisa). 

To facilitate distribution, please access the
site via Elizabeth and Matthew streets.
Reservations are required: info@wentworth.ca
or 450 562-0701.

During a power outage, the Township of
Wentworth would like to remind you that
citizens have free access, at all times, to the
Wi-Fi room located at 175, chemin Louisa.

This room is equipped with electrical outlets
as well as access to a toilet. 

Is your civic
number
damaged?

The Public Works Department will come to your area this
summer to carry out the necessary repairs.

For any replacement request, please contact the
Municipality at 450 562-0701 or by email at
info@wentworth.ca.

Learn more

mailto:info@wentworth.ca
https://www.wentworth.ca/accueil/affichage.asp?langue=2&B=80

